Good day to all,

Following the comments received from some members, I find the need to issue a clarification in regards to the Adam/Eve activity.

This activity is not in competition with the club’s « Team Concept » that was implemented by the members during the past season and proved to be a very successful.

The « Adam/Eve » activity is in addition to the club’s Team Concept. This idea evolved following many, many comments made by members that it is difficult to play with other members / friends who are not on the same team. This initiative is an attempt to resolve in part this situation and structure the « social/recreational » time slots for the club’s members. 

For instance, Team Aces played at 3 PM every day during the past season and it’s preference for the upcoming season is to continue with its 3 P.M. time slot. Let’s be clear, the proposed Adam/Eve activity is not in competition with Team Aces’ roster  and is certainly not an attempt to drain, cease or cancel this team’s roster! We have all worked too hard last year to jeopardize the club’s team concept.

The 3 P.M. proposed time slot for the « Adam/Eve » is being considered since the 1:00 to 3:00 P.M. has little appeal with the membership for obvious reasons and the morning hours are being allocated to the teams, as per their preferences. 

The board undertook this project to give it credibility and to indicate to the membership that it wishes to achieve a greater interaction among the club’s members during the season.


Paul Monette.
President.
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